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NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 
Reminder - Compliance with Terminal Safety Rules 

 
Valued Customer,  
 
The SGTD Terminal would like to remind all its customers that safety and security policy diligently 

safeguard goods, cargo, customers, and all Terminal equipment’s. It has come to our attention that 

numerous external trucks have been involved in collisions with various terminal equipment’s, including 

RTGs, entrance barriers, and fences. And we therefore respectfully urge all freight forwarders and 

transporters to heighten their vigilance in limiting accidents caused within the Terminal.  

It is crucial to recognize that these incidents present substantial risks to the safety of our personnel and 

customers, leading to major operational costs and delays. Strict adherence to the terminal's safety 

regulations is imperative to prevent such circumstances.   

 

We would like to reiterate to freight forwarders and transporters the importance of adhering 

mandatory safety rules within the terminal to ensure the well-being of all users. It is the absolute 

obligation of all external drivers to execute necessary measures and uphold these rules to avert serious 

or fatal accidents. Herewith is a reminder of the fundamental safety rules to be observed within the 

Terminal premises:  

 Inspect the condition of their trucks before entering the terminal, 

 Adhere to the terminal traffic road signs, 

 Always respect the 30km/h speed limit, 

 Do not drive under the influence of alcohol or when tired, 

 Maintain a minimum safety distance of 15 meters in traffic and 5 meters when queuing, 

 Come to a complete stop at the STOP sign wherever, 

 Avoid using shortcuts by making U-turns within the yards, 

 Avoid reversing in long distance and to check mirrors when reversing, 

 Exercise caution on road bends, 

 Refrain from overtaking other mobile equipment, 

 Avoid using entertainment devices while driving, 

 Give priority to heavy machinery such as RTGs and RSs when driving, and  

 Avoid tailgating Reach Stackers (RS), forklift and other trucks while driving. 
 

In the event of an emergency, please promptly contact the safety or security department at the 

following numbers: +253 77 13 82 17 / +253 77 02 17 64.  

We appreciate your cooperation in maintaining a secure and efficient operational atmosphere. We 

thank you for your understanding and compliance with this circular.  

For more information, kindly contact us at: 
T: +253 21 317 317 
E: customercare.dct@dct.dj 
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